
 

 

 
MELIÁ HOTELS INTERNATIONAL, S.A. (the “Company”), in compliance with 
Law 6/2023, of 17 March, on Securities Markets and Investment Services, in 
relation to article 17 of (EU) Regulation no.596/2014 of the European Parliament 
and of the Council of 16 April 2014, hereby informs the National Securities Market 
Commission (CNMV) of the following:   
 

 
OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
The Company, its Board of Directors, its Chairman and Chief Executive Officer, 
Mr. Gabriel Escarrer Jaume, and the entire Organization deeply regret to 
announce that, in the early hours of today, August 26, Mrs. Ana María Jaume 
Vanrell passed away. She was the wife of the late Mr. Gabriel Escarrer Juliá 
(R.I.P.), Honorary Chairman and Founder of the Company, who passed away on 
November 26, 2024. 
 
Mrs. Jaume Vanrell and Mr. Gabriel Escarrer Juliá were married for over 65 
years, sharing a bond of mutual affection and unwavering support. Mrs. Ana 
María’s dedication and generosity have been a guiding example and an essential 
part of the values upon which Meliá Hotels International has been built. 
 
May she rest in peace. 
 
 
In Palma (Mallorca), 26 August 2025 
 


